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Sanitation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, June 22, 2023 

Maria Latimer, Sanitation Committee Chairperson 
 

The Sanitation Committee met on June 22, 2023 via Zoom Audio and Video Conference and in-
person at the district office. The following board members were present: Magdamary Marcano, 
Rosa Peraza, and Monique Williams. 
 

 
The Sanitation Committee discussed the following information:  
 

• Discussion on the complaints received by constituents regarding sanitation 
issues 
 

The Sanitation Committee was informed that the Community Board has received two complaints 
relating to sanitation issues. One of the complaints is regarding dirty sidewalk conditions in front 
of a grocery store on East 180th Street. The other complaint is regarding improper trash 
disposal from residents at a residential building located on 2143 Washington Avenue. Both 
complaints were forwarded to the New York City Department of Sanitation for assistance. 
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